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Tricia Melillo

From: Maureen McCarthy Diamond <maureeninoregon@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 8, 2022 5:44 PM
To: Tricia Melillo
Subject: Monday, Jan 10, NH Senate and Election Law Committee hearings

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I am writing to OPPOSE SB 240 & SB 241, and SUPPORT SB 253 & 254. 
 
SB 240 and 241 create districts that break up school districts and other communities of interest.  SB 253 and 
254 do a much better job of maintaining communities that have common relationships and common interests.   
 
Thank you.      
 
Maureen Diamond, 665 Page Hill Rd, Tamworth, NH 


